
July 4th 2023 and 34 years since the Games began in 1989


It was fitting that, on July 4th American Independence Day, the Biddenham 
Gold Stars Cheerleaders opened our Games with a stunning performance of 

agility. 







The Student volunteers from Wootton Upper School were on hand to help 
the competitors





The Competitors were all kitted out with colourful T Shirts and signs to 
identify their groups. 



And they are off down the Track 







Finish Line at last


Field events went on throughout the day 

Long jump, Javelin, Soft Ball and Discus






During the lunch break everyone was treated to the sound of African drums


Finally the medals presented by this happy group of dignitaries, smiling in 
the sunshine and the rain




A happy day for all who attended with lots of smiles and laughter.

It’s not true that the Lord Lieutenant came first!


The winner walked away!




The Freemasons presenting their Award for the team that demonstrates 
outstanding sportsmanship 





A fitting end to a busy, eventful and joyous day. 


See you all next year.


